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I strongly object to the raising of Warragamba Dam. While I understand the requirements of the 
nsw dam safety legislation, raiding of the dam given the sensitive environment and world 
heritage listing of the upstream dam environment is far too important relative to the purported 
need to raise the dam.  
Insufficient time has been granted to the indigenous traditional owners to assess and comment 
on the potential impacts to sacred and heritage sites.  
 
I kindly request that the above be considered in your inquiry. 


